

## Committee Meeting by video conference 6th April 2022

**Present**: Philip Gaskell (Chair), Bill Noblett, Amy Anderson, Annette Rogers, John MacDonald, Carol Omand, Julia Cross

## **Summary**

This was an extraordinary committee meeting to decide whether to cancel the forthcoming coffee morning, given how few choir members were around to help run it.

A straw poll was taken to see what the feeling among the committee was. Carol, John, Annette and Amy were not enthusiastic about holding the coffee morning. Bill, Phil and Julia were more keen.

It was discussed that maybe we could hold one in September or October instead.

There was a discussion on logistics of cancelling as Phil remarked that the posters were already distributed.

There was also some discussion around the covid situation. The committee also briefly discussed building up a lighter concert repertoire so that not so much pre-coffee morning rehearsal time was needed.

The consensus was that we would cancel the forthcoming coffee morning and aim for a coffee morning in October.

## **Actions**

Annette and Lock would contact friends about the cancellation. Those who put posters up would take them down.

Bill will create posters with "postponed" typed across them Amy to investigate Kirk Hall availability for September/October